Implementation of IFRS-17 through
“Managed Service Agreement”
for STATE LIFE INSURANCE CORPORATION OF

PAKISTAN’S -UAE Operation

Ref: IFRS/UAE/001/2022

State Life Insurance Corporation of Pakistan (SLIC) intends to
get the IFRS-17 implementation at the Gulf Zone through
“Managed Service” agreement. State Life Insurance Corporation
of Pakistan, a public sector Insurance Corporation invites sealed
Bids in accordance with Public Procurement Regulatory
Authority (PPRA) rule (36) (b) single stage two envelope system.
Method of selection will be quality and cost based.

Tender document is available at below mentioned address (free
of cost) and can also be downloaded from State Life Insurance
website www.statelife.com.pk.

Bidding document must be submitted at the address given below
on or before 17th October 2022 by 10:30 AM (UAE time).
Technical proposal will be opened on the same date 11:00 AM
(UAE time) in the presence of representative of the bidders (if
available at given time). This advertisement is also available on
PPRA website at www.ppra.org.pk and State Life website at
www.statelife.com.pk

FOR RENTING OF OFFICE SPACES IN “Mr. Arshad Bhatti”
STATE LIFE BUILDINGS, PLEASE CONTACT (Zonal Accountant)
THE GIVEN TELEPHONE NUMBERS. i :
e State Life Insurance Corporation of
Pakistan (Gulf Zone),
e 503- Gulf Air Building,
70 Salah uddin Road, PO Box # 11278
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